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The Hotel/Motel Tax Advisory Committee has recommended funding for the Highline SeaTac
Botanical Garden that supports the Garden’s efforts to work toward sustainability of this community
treasure. The request supports a four contract part-time positions — an Executive Director, a Tour
Coordinator, a Webmaster, and a Wedding/Social Media Coordinator. These positions will provide
greater stability and efficiency, in connecting the Garden to the community and tourists who visit
the Garden. These positions promote the Garden which is SeaTac’s only tourist destination located

within the City.
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